
 

 
 
 
March 23rd, 2024 
 

Price rise notification                                                                                       
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We would like to inform you that due to the number of price rises enforced on N.A.W Controls 
by many of our Suppliers we will also have to pass on a small price rise to you. 
 
We have had price rises from all corners of the world and from our local Suppliers ranging from 
5% to 15%. The raw materials market around the world is experiencing a significant rise in 
costs and the added impact of freight is also impacting the price of goods we source. 
 
N.A.W Controls has continued to absorb many prices to assist our customers but we now find 
ourselves in a position where a small increase is inevitable. 
 
Effective from April 1st , 2024 all pricing will increase by 7%.  
Any valid Quotations will be honoured within our terms and conditions. 
 
N.A.W Controls would like to thank all our Customers and acknowlegde the support we have 
received over the years. We wish you all well and look forward to supporting you in the future. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
N.A.W  Controls Pty Ltd. 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


